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What is the RE-Hive Project? 

An exciting opportunity to improve the quality of the RE curriculum and teaching in your 

school. Like a beehive it will create a network of mutual support and excellence across your hub! 

Why focus on RE? 

We already have a high quality curriculum in South Gloucestershire that all schools 

access. From this we can deliver a clear sense of intent in RE, and build sequential 

learning. Beyond this, the teaching of RE can also bring benefits in terms of pupil’s 

personal, spiritual and moral development.  It opens up a space for big questions 

about our planet, society and the way we live.  

How will the RE-Hive work? 

Most Hubs in South Gloucestershire now have RE subject leaders mentored by the 

SACRE Adviser, Laura Harris. They have been trained to undertake ‘mini RE dives’ in 

other schools in the hub.  This will be based on a coaching model aimed at building the 

capacity of RE in every school in the hub.  

 

What are the benefits to schools? 

All hub schools can now access team moderation of the intent and implementation of the 

RE curriculum. In addition, all schools will benefit from high quality resources to improve 

teaching and learning in their schools.  Schools will have access to national initiatives that 

will build teacher subject knowledge and confidence.   

 

What does my school need to do? 

Contact your adviser laura.harris@bristoldiocese.org to find out who your local hub leader 

is. They will arrange a chat to explain the project and book a session to come and work 

with your subject leader in your school.   

 

What commitment and  financial support is there for schools? 

Your subject leader can access financial support for a half day ‘mini dive’ with your hub 

leader.  The hub leader is also financially supported to take the time needed to come and 

work with you. In addition, local online meetings will be held occasionally to share progress 

and priorities for your group of schools.  
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